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Curt:

Greetings.

As of this morning I have not received any proposed findings for me to
review on Mr. Wary's applications as I believe were promised by Mr.
Wary's attorney.  Do you have anything?
I will let you know if anything turns up.

Please keep in mind that whatever decisions are rendered should be
adopted by motion and vote of the members on each of the standards and
criteria under both the site plan and subdivision ordinances.  The
rationale for the findings should also be discussed and stated in the
record and tied to the application, facts and circumstances.

Also, if there are conditions to be included in the approvals, each of
then should follow the same process.  I also recommend that on the
subdivision plan mylar that Mr. Wary's surveyor/engineer will need to
prepare for signing and filing in the registry if the SD application is
approved, that we include a set of standard conditions (stating the
approval is subject to the record and proceedings, etc. before the
planning board) and that the special conditions of approval of the board
be set out on it.  In this way all the conditions will be of record in
the registry for future reference in the event that issues arise and
will also be available to future owners of the properties if the are
developed and sold.

As was the subject of the last meeting, the PB can proceed with its
review and issue approvals if the members are so inclined but the
approval should be conditional on the receiving the conditional use
approval from the Board of Appeals.  As such, assuming the subdivision
application is approved it would not make sense to sign the mylar until
the Board of Appeals has acted on the conditional use application and
granted approval.  The Board of Appeals approval, if issued,  should
also be referenced on the mylar plan.

All the PB actions of course will also have to be summarized for the
written findings and decisions. Please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns or require my assistance.

Regards.


